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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 03 April 2024 15:52
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0001

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2024/0001 from  
 
Comments: 
I am completely and uƩerly object to the ridiculous, ill‐thought out proposed development and subsequent excuse 
for a new, alternaƟve A10 road. An access road, with 5 roundabouts, to eventually carry the exisƟng A10 traffic 
volumes, plus an addiƟonal circa, 5k+ cars, and HGVs, buses, etc. is frankly ludicrous. The Hardwick roundabout 
serves as an already dangerous boƩleneck, why is it even a consideraƟon to build near it? There are way more 
suitable sites, than the proposed parcel of land. Not least the hectares of land the other side of West Winch 
Common, with it's exisƟng railway line, that runs directly into King's Lynn. Why not relocate the KL train staƟon 
there, and have an express bus to connect to the in‐town staƟon, and a proper park and ride. Redevelop the under‐
uƟlised Saddlebow Industrial Estate, it's prime and would support a much bigger housing development, and is large 
enough to built a proper road that bypasses West Winch completely. This proposal is not viable 
 
 
 
 




